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October 19, 2020 

 

MEMORANDUM FOR COMMANDER, UNITED STATES ARMY CRIMINAL 

INVESTIGATION COMMAND 

DIRECTOR, NAVAL CRIMINAL INVESTIGATIVE SERVICE 

COMMANDER, OFFICE OF SPECIAL INVESTIGATIONS 

 

SUBJECT:  Announcement - Military Criminal Investigative Organization’s Major Procurement 

Fraud Program Review (Project No. D2021-DEV0SV-0019.000) 

 

The DoD Office of Inspector General will conduct an evaluation of Military Criminal 

Investigative Organization’s (MCIO) Major Procurement Fraud (MPF) programs. 

 

The objective of this evaluation is to determine whether the major procurement fraud 

investigations comply with Department, Service, and MCIO policy. 

 

We will conduct site visits to MCIO Headquarters (HQ) and MPF HQ to interview 

leadership, management, and other personnel.  We may identify additional site visits and or 

interviews during the evaluation.  In lieu of physical office visits, we may conduct these visits 

and associated interviews virtually.   

 

Please provide us with points of contact within 5 days of this memorandum.  The point of 

contact should be either a GS-15, pay band equivalent, or military equivalent.  Send the contact’s 

name, title, grade/pay band, phone number, and e-mail address to    

 

You can obtain information about the Department of Defense Office of Inspector General 

from DoD Directive 5106.01, “Inspector General of the Department of Defense (IG DoD),” 

August 19, 2014, and DoD Instruction 7050.03, “Office of the Inspector General of the 

Department of Defense Access to Records and Information,” March 22, 2013.  Our website is 

www.dodig.mil. 

 

If you have any questions please contact  

  Thank you in advance for your assistance.   

 

 

 

 

 

Randolph R. Stone 

   Assistant Inspector General for Evaluations 

Space, Intelligence, Engineering, and Oversight 

 

http://www.dodig.mil/



